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CARAVANES DU FRAPRU - Février 2020
QUÉBEC PEUT ET DOIT FAIRE MIEUX!

FRAPRU Caravans- February 2020
Quebec Can and Must Do Better!

As part of its “For Social Housing Now!” campaign, FRAPRU is organizing 
caravans from different regions in Quebec. After visiting Legault govern-
ment ministers, the caravans will converge in Quebec on Friday, February 
7, 2020. The objective is to highlight the lack of social housing and to put 
pressure on the government to invest along these lines. 

As proof: no fewer than 195, 636 tenant households pay more than 
50% of their income to house themselves in Quebec and 40,000 tenant 
households are on the waiting list for an HLM, often for many years. In 
addition, the rental housing shortage affecting many regions is also ag-
gravating the housing crisis they live with on a daily basis. To meet these 
urgent needs, and to do so sustainably, we must build social housing and 
do it quickly. 

Last year, the Legault government only delivered 835 of the 3000 units of 
social housing that were promised. That’s not enough! In its March 2020 
budget, it must make the necessary investments in AccèsLogis to build 
the thousands of social housing units that were announced 10 years ago, 
but have yet to be built due to lack of funding. It must also go further by 
building 50,000 social housing units in 5 years. 

Contrary to its claims, Quebec doesn’t need to wait for federal assistance 
to begin taking on this challenge. It has accumulated billions of dollars in 
budget surpluses, and is depriving itself of significant revenue by refusing 
to make its fiscal policy more progressive. There are decisions that can be 
made in March 2020. 

Let’s make the voices of the poorly-housed heard! 

For more information, please contact the housing committee in your 
area. 
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